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Dear community of San Jose, and city govt,

 To continue, with my same words, throughout the fall, and into what may be, a difficult winter - I am hoping this pandemic, may only be, for a
few more years. 

 From this, I also hope, we can be open, to funding ideas, from the federal level, in the next few years.

 As the state of Ca., has been developing, important funding mechanisms, to prepare, for a next year, that may include - a rise in foreclosures &
new recession questions.

 In these ideas and practices, that can help, both, the economy, and the health & welfare of everyday community and small business, 

 A reminder, Alameda County, and it's local cities, seem to have developed, a good balance and relationship, in what to expect, from California
state funding patterns, for the next few years.  

 And then, how to politely pass along this information, to their everyday communities.

   Sincerely, 
   Blair Beekman
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